
Actions arising from OSC 

 

Voluntary 
Sector 
Strategy 

1. Adults agreed to look into a 
webpage which has information on 
what grants/pots of money are 
coming available when and who can 
bid for what. 
 
Relevant forms should also be on 
the webpage. 
 

Barbara Nicholls In progress 
Chased for response – chased again 4.6.13 

2. Yvonne Denny and Barbara Nicholls 
to meet to discuss charges to 
leaseholders who apply for grants 
on Haringey estates. 

Barbara Nicholls In progress 
Chased for response – chased again 4.6.13 

3. OSC requested a short briefing on 
how contracts under the Voluntary 
Sector strategy are monitored. 

Barbara Nicholls In progress 
Chased for response – chased again 4.6.13 
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Emergency 
response 
to major 
incidences 

4. Andrew Meek to consider how Ward 
Members are adequately informed 
of situations within their wards. 

 

Andrew Meek Information to be provided in ‘to follow’ pack 

 5. A note to be circulated to OSC via 
Felicity Parker assuring the 
Committee that the West of the 
borough is being sufficiently 
engaged with. 

Martin Tucker Briefing note attached 

 6. Information to be sent to Cllr 
McNamara on volunteering to be a 

Martin Tucker There is no mentoring scheme at the moment, but the 
service is looking to develop one over the summer and will 



mentor under the Jobs for Haringey 
programme. 

contact Councillor McNamara when this is established. 
 

 7. Short briefing note to be circulated 
to OSC via Felicity Parker on how 
the Jobs for Haringey programme is 
engaging with people with 
disabilities and mental health needs. 

Martin Tucker Briefing note attached 

 8. Suggestions requested by the Chair 
as to how the relationship between 
Area Committees and OSC can be 
strengthened. 

Melanie 
Ponomarenko to 
email OSC 

 

 


